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Dear Maurizio Casasco, 
   
I heard “La buona notizia” from HAMA that you has become the President of the Federation of Sports 
Medical of Europe. 
Congratulazioni!  You will probably get increasingly busy. Best wishes for your continued success. 
  
We would like to see you again in the near future. 
  
We wish you and your family’s health and good fortune. 
  
Sincerely yours 
  
Tsuneo Ishida  
 
 
Dear Mr.Casasco, 
 
Yesterday we got an amazing special splendid big news from Mr. Hamaguchi. 
 
Congratulations on becoming Presidente EFSMA!! 
 
We are glad and excited very much. 
When we knew it, we were so surprised. But at the same time, we thought you were the right person for 
president. 
 
You will be getting to be busy more from now. 
Please take care of yourself. 
I wish for your continued success and being healthy. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Yuko Ishida 
Hiroshima University of Economics 
 
 


